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Last 7-8 October 2021, The ITDI GFPS

conducted a Strategic Planning Workshop for

the ITDI GAD Plan and Budget (GPB) for 2022

that were participated by the GAD TWG

members. This is the first time that strategic

planning was applied to the preparation of the

GPB. The TWG members revisited the

Institute’s mission, vision, goals and core

values.

They were distributed into various breakout

rooms to check on the current status of the

Institute’s GAD mainstreaming for the

policies, people, enabling mechanisms, and

programs, projects and activities (PPAs), and

were able to identify key goals, key result

areas, key performance indicators, and

strategies per pillar of the GAD

Mainstreaming Evaluation Framework

(GMEF). From the efforts of the TWG

members and the ITDI GAD FPS Secretariat,

the Institute was able to come up with its GPB

for 2022. This was submitted to DOST GRSS

and was endorsed to PCW.


